
 

 

I am happy to offer this message for The Falun Dafa Association’s 30th Anniversary Falun Dafa 
Day. Tuesday May 13th, 2022 is a special day, as we look to raise recognize their efforts on 
building their community under the values of Truthfulness, Compassion and Tolerance. An 
ancient spiritual practice in the Buddhist tradition, Falun Dafa practitioners utilize calming 
meditation and exercise movements to obtain cultivation in the body and mind. What an 
incredible sense of devotion to offer this practice online at no cost during the global pandemic. 
The recognition leaders across Canada have shown the Falun Dafa community is well-
deserved. 
 
As the Local Councillor for the Toronto Centre, I am pleased to support the 30th anniversary of 
Falun Dafa Day on Tuesday May 13th, with the Toronto celebration occurring on Saturday May 
7th, at Nathan Philip’s Square from 12pm - 1pm. We look forward to welcoming the public to 
experience this monumental event! 
 
 

Sincerely,  
 

Kristyn Wong-Tam 
City Councillor 
Toronto Centre, Ward 13  


